
"AUSTRALIAN KOALAS" RAFFLE CLOSES AT 12:00 MIDNIGHT TONIGHT 
DRAWING WILL BE HELD TOMORROW 
The bushfires in Australia have captured the hearts of people around the world, challenging all 
of us to wonder what we can do to help. In our tabletop wargamer and miniature hobbyist 
communities, it is no different. Last week, Roman Lappat reached out with a wonderful 
fundraising idea to benefit the relief efforts currently underway. NOCF is happy to announce and 
participate in this collaborative effort with him. 

Artist Roman Lappat – Massive Voodoo 

http://massivevoodoo.blogspot.com/2020/01/news-help-australias-wildlife-nocf.html 

 


